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Dear Parents/Carers, 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY COMPETITION WITH TIMES TABLE ROCK STARS! 

FRIDAY 7TH FEBRUARY 2025 

As part of our commitment to make maths exciting and high profile in our school, we are taking 

part in a friendly competition involving schools across the UK – the Times Table Rock Stars NSPCC 

Number Day Competition! The competition runs from 7:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Friday 7th 

February. It's all done online via play.ttrockstars.com 

 

How to join the session: 

 

1. Log in to Times Table Rock Stars: 

Visit the website/app and log in using your child's unique credentials. 

 

2. Hit the Virtual Stage: 

Children can play in any game mode, with every correct answer to a multiplication or division 

question earning themselves, their class and our school a point. 

 

3. Rock Your Tables: 

Encourage your child to answer as many multiplication questions as possible. The more they answer, 

the higher their chances of winning! 

 

4. Score Points: 

The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will calculate the class average (the number of correct 

answers per pupil in the class who play during the competition hours, subject to a 60-minute limit). 

Once the player goes beyond 60-minutes of play on that day, they will still earn coins but will no 

longer earn points towards the competition. Winning classes in our school and in the competition as 

a whole will be the ones with the highest average. 

   

Let the Countdown Begin: 

The excitement is building, and we can't wait to see our young mathematicians shine. Let's come 

together as a community, have a blast and make a positive impact through our love for numbers. 

Remember, every correct answer not only brings us closer to victory but also raises awareness of 

the incredible work of the NSPCC. So, let's multiply the fun and multiply the love for learning! 

 

Let's make this NSPCC Number Day a truly rockin' experience for our pupils!  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

The Maths Team 


